

Resignation from Bus Driver Position

1 message

Jamy Gerou <jgerou@mmk.wednet.edu>
To: Toby Lane <tlane@mmk.wednet.edu>, Laurie Seymour <lseymour@mmk.wednet.edu>, Darlene Henson <dhenson@mmk.wednet.edu>

Dear Mr. Lane and Mrs. Seymour,

Please accept this letter as a formal notification of my resignation from my position as a bus driver from Mary M. Knight School District. My last day of employment will be September 8th, 2025.

I have enjoyed my impeccable dedication to the district and am grateful for the opportunity to have served the students and community since 2009 with integrity. I wish the transportation department and the entire district continued success.

I am committed to ensuring a smooth transition during my final two weeks. Please let me know how I can be of assistance in completing any necessary tasks before my departure.

I've made a personal decision to move on, and decided to pursue a new opportunity that aligns with my values and long-term career goals. I've accepted a new position that I believe will be a great fit for me.

Sincerely,

Jamy Gerou P.O. BOX 232 Matlock, WA 98560

Cell: (360)463-2703 Email: jgr497@aol.com